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You will remember the Parish Plan 
in 2006, which many of you helped 
us to produce by completing 
questionnaires or coming along to 
consultation events held in the 
Parish Hall. 

 

We hope that you’ve noticed that 
many of the actions identified in the 
Action Plan have been acted upon 
including improvements to the 

Recreation Ground and Pavilion, 
improvements and enhancements to 
Velator Quay, renewable energy 
feasibility study which resulted in 
solar PV panels being installed on 
community buildings, provision of a 
flood defence scheme and 
Community Emergency Plan and 
resurfacing and realignment of the 
main Caen Street car park and 
Chaloners Road car park.   
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Meetings Calendar 2016 

Full Council Meetings are held 

in the Council Chamber at the 

Parish Hall on the second 

Monday of each month and 

additional meetings, to primarily 

consider planning applications, 

are held on the fourth Monday of 

each month.   

7pm 10 October 2016 

7pm 24 October 2016 

7pm 14 November 2016 

Our Action Plan ran until June 2016 
and it now needs to be reviewed. 
The process will be led by the      
Parish Council but will involve many 
others from within the community.  
The method this time will be much 
simpler, as the core Plan already 
exists but the aim remains the same 
to discover the needs, wants and 
aspirations of the people who live in 
Braunton, Knowle, Saunton and the 
surrounding hamlets. 

 

We hope that you will take the time 
to complete the questionnaire and 
share your views with us regarding 
what you would like to see happen  
or change in the parish. We want to 
find out about all the issues that   
affect the community: things like 
housing, transport, work, the area  
we live in, how we like to spend    
leisure time etc.  Once the                
information from the questionnaires 
has been analysed this will help us  
to update the existing Action Plan.  

You can request a hard copy of the 
questionnaire by contacting the 
Parish Council office or alternatively 
you can complete it online at http://
goo.gl/IgQNj8 

 

If you require any help in completing 
the form, please contact the Parish 
Council office on 01271 812131 and 
they will arrange for someone to 
come along and see you. 

 

We would be grateful if you would 
return your completed questionnaire 
to the Parish Council office no later 
than Friday 14 October 2016.    

 

Remember it’s your parish – 
make sure you have your say in 
its future by filling in the 
questionnaire and returning it.  

 

Thank you for your help. 


